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Q.

Reference: CA-NP-221 and CA-NP-226

Please reconcile the response to CA-NP-221 which states that “The high incidence of
extreme wind incidents in 2014 did not materially impact the operating cost
associated with restoration of service” with the comments at lines 26-29 of the
response to CA-NP-226.

The costs detailed in the response to Request for Information CA-NP-221 are specific to
the costs associated with service restoration due to issues on Newfoundland Powers
system. The cost of service restoration resulting from issues on Newfoundland Power’s
system has been stable over the period from 2010 to 2014.

The comments at lines 26-29 of the response to Request for Information CA-NP-226 are
specific to the supply outages of January 2014 which were not a result of issues on
Newfoundland Power’s system. For this reason, those costs are not included in the costs
detailed in the response to Request for Information CA-NP-221.
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